
 

 Many thanks to Dave Radford our dedi-

cated maintenance technician who went above 

and beyond the call of duty to get the hot tub 

up and run-

ning so 

quickly.  

We ordered 

the new 

heater and 

received it 

on Wednes-

day Febru-

ary 29th and on Thursday Dave removed the 

old heater and had the new one installed and 

working. Next time you see him around Broad-

way Station, be sure to stop him and say 

thanks! 

 

Sincerely, 

Broadway Station 

Owners Association 

Board of Directors 

 

P.S. Here are captions for the photos: 

Image 1 - spa heater before removal (front 

side). 

Image 2 - same (rear side) Notice unit posi-

tion on pad (pad was set wrong way initially). 

Image 3 - same (rear side). 

Image 4 -  same (bottom view) that is the 

fire box you see through the rusted out shield 

panel. 

Image 5 - old unit removed, surrounding area 

cleared, ground leveled, pad positioned cor-

rectly + supply/return lines bypassed to allow 

filter operation . 

Hot Tub Gets New Heater 

 

Heater Photos 
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